
VVE Morning Drop Off

Buses 

Drop Off 

under the 

portico.

Car Drop Off at this sidewalk area 
(between two speed bumps)

*Students should be prepared to exit the car as soon as the parent pulls up.

Staff
 & Visitor Parking

crosswalk

Always look for the 

buses before pulling out

Reminders:
1. Students should be prepared to depart the vehicle with all items ready.  If your child is not ready, please loop around and rejoin 

the car line.  This helps the process continue smoothly.
2. Students should begin unloading when the car pulls into the correct space.  Please do not wait for a staff member.



VVE Afternoon Pick Up

Bus 

Lane

crosswalk

Please form 2 
lines so more cars 
can get off the 
highway.

Merge to 1 lane 
- be kind to one 

another

Car 
Pick Up

Parents do not 
pick up 

students under 
the portico for 
student safety.

Staff
 & Visitor Parking

Reminders:
1. Every family is issued a car tag for afternoon carline.  Please make sure this sign is visible as you move through the line.  This 

helps our line move faster and ensures the safety of our students.  
2. Please move all the way up in the line and do not stop to look for or call your student.  A staff member at the correct safety cone 

will assist you.  


